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On August 2, 2005 the Lake Eunice Township Board held the initial hearing on the proposed paving of St 
Mary’s of the Lakes Rd at the Lake Eunice Townhall.  Chairman M Reep called the meeting to order at 6:30 
pm.  All board members were present.   
 
A discussion was as to whether there should be a partial assessment to the residents of that road or not.  The 
consensus from the residents was to not have the partial assessment.  The residents are also concerned that 
the paving would create more and faster traffic on this road.  They feel the gravel road keeps many people 
from using the road as a short cut. 
 
Resident from Maud Lake were also present stating they feel that on of the west bound road such as Deroxe 
of Erickson is more in need of paving and is used more often by the residents.  One of these roads are 
proposed to be paved in the next two years. 
 
J Maki made a motion to not have the partial assessment with a stipulation that if a development is put in 
within 5 years, there will be a supplemental assessment for the lots added, providing law allows this, 2nd by M 
Reep and opposed by L Kohler. 
 
J Maki made a motion to continue with the proposed paving of this road, 2nd by M Reep and opposed by L 
Kohler. 
 
The hearing was adjourned at 7:25pm 
Crystal Myers, Clerk 


